






School Year 2025-2026 

Photo Permission 

We here at First Southern Christian School are aware that there are often opportunities to promote 
our school and what better way than capturing moments and sharing them-not only with our school 
families but also with prospective families. One way to accomplish this is to use pictures of children 
playing, learning, and having fun. We are requesting permission from you, as a parent or guardian, to 
allow us to use a picture of your child or a group picture of which your child is a part, in our 
promotional materials and digital images. 

By granting permission, you agree that the school has the right to take, use, reproduce, assign and/or 
distribute photographs for use for promotional purposes only and that the use of such material will be 
made without any payment to you or the need of future approval by you. Please rest assured that the 
safety and well-being of the children come first and at no point would we be less than discrete for the 
sake of promotion. 

If you agree to the above provisions, please print, sign, and date below and return to the school. 
Thank you. 

Student's name: 
------------------

Parent's Signature: ________________ _ 

Date: ----------------------

I First Southern Christian School does not discriminate based on race, creed, national or ethnic origin. 


